
 Oct 5  Progress Reports sent 

home 

 Oct 5 Breakfast Buddies for 

Preschool 7:30 am 

 Oct 8 Columbus Day No 

School  

 Oct 10 PTO Meeting 6:00 PM 

 Oct 12 Breakfast Buddies for 

3rd & 4th 7:30 am 

 Oct 15&16 Book Fair                   

8:00 am‐3:00 pm 

 Oct 17 Parent Teacher      

Conferences 4:00‐7:30 PM 

 Oct 18 Preschool screening 

 Oct 19 Breakfast Buddies for 

Kindergarten 7:30 am 

 Oct 23 Board Meeting @ 

6:30 PM at District Office 

 Oct 23  McTeacher Night 

5:00—7:00 pm in Belvidere 

 Oct 22&23 Book Fair                 

8:00 am‐3:00 pm 

 Oct 25  Parent Teacher     

Conferences 4:00‐7:30 PM 

 Oct 26  Teacher Institute     

No School  

 Oct 31 Halloween Parade 

1:30 PM  

 Nov 2 Breakfast Buddies for 

1st & 2nd 7:30 am 
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THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING TO CAPRON!!! 

The book fair will be open during school hours (8:00‐3:00) on Oct. 15th, 16th, 

22nd, and 23rd. It will also be open from (4:00‐7:30) during parent teacher 

conferences on the 17th &25th.  Please stop by the library to see the 

wonderful selection of books available! All proceeds benefit our library 

programs, so please come and choose some great books! 

If you are sending money with your child, please remember to add 7.75% 

sales tax and put it in an envelope with your child’s name. 

Thank you!! 

See you at the fair! 

FALL CONFERENCES  

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

are scheduled for October 

17th & October 25th from 

4:00‐7:30 PM. Scheduling 

forms will be sent home and 

need to be returned to school 

no later than October 5th. 

Breakfast Buddies 

7:30 am – 8:00 am 

Preschool – Friday, October 5  

3rd & 4th Grade ‐ Friday October 12  

Kindergarten ‐ Friday, October  19 

   1st & 2nd Grade ‐ Friday, November 2 

PICTURE RETAKE 
If you were absent, forgot picture 
money, need a retake, didn’t buy 

pictures, or maybe you want more, 
now’s your chance! Lifetouch is back 
on October 5, 2018. Stop by the office 

and pick up an order form and then 
send it back with your child. 

Title I Parent Meeting 
 

If you are interested in learning more about Title I and 
looking at our annual parental agreement, now is the 

time!  The district's annual Title I parent agreement meeting 
is scheduled for October 24 at the Upper Elementary School 

from 4 ‐ 7:30 pm and again on October 25 at the Middle 
School from 4‐7:30 pm.  All parents are invited.  



REMEMBER TO DRESS FOR COOLER WEATHER! 

With cooler weather drawing near, it is time to put away those shorts and dig 

out the sweaters. As you are aware, Capron weather changes frequently. Please 

dress your child for the weather. Dressing in layers is always a good idea so that 

children can  adjust to the changing temperature accordingly. 

Check us out on the web:  www.nbcusd.org.  Make sure to check out the Capron Calendar for all the happenings! 

 

HALLOWEEN PARADE and PARTIES OCTOBER 31ST 

The Halloween Parade will be outside (weather permitting) at 1:30. Halloween parties will take place in 

students’ classrooms. Capron is an Elementary School with children as young as 3 years old 

participating in the parade and parties. We want all children to feel safe and 

not afraid as a result of scary costumes.  Therefore, we kindly request that 

students do not dress in costumes depicting violence or gore, or dress in a 

way that may frighten our young students. Staff at Capron reserve the right to 

deny the wearing of costumes, makeup, or masks if they depict violence or 

gore of any kind. The following is strictly prohibited: 

 Blood or gore of any kind 

 Weapons or “look alike” weapons including knives, guns, bullets, swords, etc. 

Simply put, if the intent of the costume is to scare, or be scary, it is not to be worn 
at school. Thank you for your cooperation.  

HEALTH SERVICES 

Parents of students in grades Pre‐K and K, please send an extra change of clothes for your child. 
 All families, if you are able, please consider donating your child’s clean, gently worn clothes to the school if he or 
she has grown them.  

Parents, please keep your child home if s/he is sick with a temperature of more than 99.6º, has nausea, vomiting 
or diarrhea, has a headache, cough, sore throat or other fly symptoms, has a rash or infection of the skin, or red or 
pink eyes. Most childhood illnesses are over quickly but if the symptoms are severe or persist more than 24 hours, 
you should contact your private source of medical care.  

Tuesday, October 23, 

5:00-7:00 PM 

1313 N. State St, Belvidere  





This month students were recognized for Good Character.  

The following students were nominated by their teachers: 

Vanessa Santos, Lucy Eicohhlz, Bella Burkon, Caleb Lerma,  
Hadlie Weidner, Hannah Zambrano, Dayanna Bonilla,  

Kayla Wagner, Ricky Nino, & Ryan Moore 

 

Great job!! Keep up the good work!! 

Fun	Run	Winners!	

Lap	Winners:	

Pre‐K:		Ezequiel	Cardenas	andCheyanne	Fleming	and	Bella	Burkon		

K:	Brandon	Klicko	and	Isabella	Perry	and	Adalynn	Snider	

1st:	Logan	Wallace	and	Annika	Indvik	

2nd:	Ricky	Nino	and	Molly	Smith	

3rd:	Ty	Mueller	and	Daniela	Zuniga	

4th:	Eli	Bryan	and	Emily	Fonseca	

	

Top	Fundraisers:	 	 	 	 	

3.	Brian	Dean	$118	

2.	Lucy	Eicholz	$120	

1.	Olivia	Scherrer	$150	

	

Top	Fundraising	Class:	Mrs.	Gerl	with	$320	

Top	Lap	Running	Class:	Mrs.	Maten	with	323	laps		19	per	student	




